
 Patrick Doherty 
Director – Access Regulatory Affairs
Four AT&T Plaza 
Room 1921 
Dallas, Texas 75202 

 FRN:   0005-0491-92 
 
October 10, 2006 
 
Transmittal No. 1586  
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
With this TRP filing, Ameritech Operating Companies (Ameritech) proposes to remove 2005 
price flex contract demand from the Special Access basket.  This demand was inadvertently 
included in the 2006 Ameritech Annual Filing, Transmittal No. 1560, effective July 1, 2006.  In 
accordance with Section 69.727, contract tariff offerings should be excluded from price cap 
regulation.  Also, in accordance with Section 61.46(e), contract tariff data should not be included 
in the calculation of the Actual Price Index (API).   
 
In accordance with Section 61.14, this transmittal letter and associated attachments are being 
filed electronically today via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing 
System (ETFS) in compliance with the electronic filing procedures.  
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 
1.773(a)(4) of the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Linda B. Meyer, Associate Director - 
Tariff Administration, Four AT&T Plaza, Room 1970.04, Dallas, Texas 75202, facsimile 
number (214) 858-0639.  All other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal 
should be addressed to Debra L. Clemens, Associate Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 457-
3066, 1120 20th Street, N.W., Suite 1000, Washington, D.C. 20036. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Attachments: 
  Transmittal Letter 
 Tariff Review Plan (TRP) 
 
 


